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MLK Day 1/17 - No School

Academic Planners and Folders for the Spring Semester are available for FREE in the student store.  Stop by during
breaks and lunches to pick them up.

COVID:
-Please click the link below for RUSD COVID resources and protocols. 
-If you completed the RUSD COVID take home test survey, your student can come to the front office with their school ID to
pick it up.  As a reminder there is one per student. 
-If you have not reserved a home COVID test and would like to, please click the link below and fill out the form.

Course Preview Day was a success!  We hope all questions from students were answered and they are getting excited for
next year.  

Lost and found will be donated on Friday.  There are A LOT of hoodies and Hydroflasks in there.

Late Start: RUSD will modify start times at many campuses for the 2022-2023 school year. These changes are necessary
due to California State Law SB328, which mandates later start times for middle and high school campuses.  WHS will begin
at 8:45 and release at 3:40.  For more information click the link below or visit RUSD home page.
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